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RMA Spring 2019 Board Member Committee Report 
Now Available 
The report summarizes board member committee work from August 2018 to March 
2019  

RMA has released its Spring 2019 Board Member Committee Report. The report includes a summary of 
all committees on which the RMA has a board member representative. The information provided is 
derived from a combination of board member reporting on their committee activities over the past six 
months and a review of terms of reference and other information for each committee. It is important to 
note that, because of varied information available and different meeting frequencies for each 
committee, some committees have more details available than others. 

The report is intended to support transparency and accountability to members by summarizing the 
committee activities that RMA board members have undertaken. The development of the report is based 
on a recommendation from the 2017 Board Governance Review Committee. The report will continue to 
be developed and released twice each year. If you have any questions about a committee, please contact 
the board member participating on that or an RMA External Relations and Advocacy staff member. 

To access the report, click here. 

For enquiries, please contact: 

Wyatt Skovron 
Policy Analyst 
wyatt@RMAlberta.com 

Tasha Blumenthal 
Director of External Relations & Advocacy 
tasha@RMAlberta.com 
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